
Greetings, 
 
Once again, we are collecting items for WeCAN. This year we have been asked to 
collect toys, games, books, etc.  We believe strongly that our job includes connecting 
our students to our surrounding community through service and awareness. With 
students and families chipping in and serving their community, our kids will learn how 
valuable it is to help those who need it. 
 
Thanks for all you do! 
 
Scott 
 
Mr. Eidsness 
952-491-8401 
eidsnesss@westonka.k12.mn.us 
 
MARK YOUR CALENDAR:  
12/16  PTA Meeting 6:30-8:30pm, Media Center 
12/20  Holiday Parties (classroom teachers will share details) 
12/20  Gr 2 to Old Log Theater, 9:20am-11:20am 
12/20  Gr 4 to Waconia Theater, 10:15am-12:50pm 
 
CLASSROOM SNACKS 

● Just a reminder that all students have a snack break during their school day.  Please 
remember to send a healthy snack with your child every day. 

 
WECAN COLLECTION 

● WeCAN (Western Community Action Network) is a local non-profit organization that 
serves members of communities in our area.  

● Every year our school collects items for WeCAN to share with these families.  This year 
we will be collecting ​toys​.  

● Donation bins will be set up in the school lobby from ​December 4th - 13th​.  Thank you 
for helping us help our neighbors! 
 

SPONSOR A CHILD’S SCHOOL LUNCH 
● Westonka Foodies is accepting donations through December 31st to help families that 

are struggling to pay for their child’s lunch.  Please read the attached flyer for more 
information on how you can help.  ​ATTACH HERE 
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